
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.
 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

October 28 2023
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Leigh Kottwitz  President
Ken Bishop  Vice President
Jan Palmer Lt. Gov, Zone 1
Dana Cafourek  Past President
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer
Bruce Glascock
Shawn Steelman
Robert Blake
Marsha Lessley
Tara Blue
Bernie Bartel 

COMING UP
Oct 31 Halloween Spooktacular
Nov 1 Youth b-ball sign up deadline
Nov 3 Bingo
Nov 4 No meeting, bldg rented
Nov 5 Social at Jose Jalapenos 5-7pm
Nov 9 Board meeting
Nov 11 Veterans Day Breakfast

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019
Joy Woods- 2021
Steve Walsh-2021
Kristi Savage Clarke 2022
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There will be no Breakfast meeting next 
Saturday since the building is rented. 
The following Saturday will be the Veteran's 
breakfast on Nov. 11th from 7-9 a.m. Contact 
Missy Bonderer at at 573-694-9801 
or mb10mcs@yahoo.com for ways to help. Our 
next regular breakfast meeting will be Nov. 
18th.

Our Spooktacular will be held on Halloween, 
Tuesday, October 31, 5-7 p.m inside the 
Optimist building. We still need members to 
serve as judges and welcome the community 
that night.  

Our next Bingo will be on November 3rd. 
Please let Barrett or me know if you normally 
work and have any conflicts.

Since we don't have breakfast meetings for the
next two weeks, an evening social at Jose 
Jalapeno is scheduled on Nov. 5th at 5:00. 
Please reply to the Facebook event or contact 
Leigh Kottwitz at her email, 
leighkottwitz@gmail.com by Thursday if 
possible if you plan to join us so we can let 
the restaurant know.

Our next Board meeting is scheduled for 7:00 
on Thursday, Nov. 9th. Madeline Bloss would 
appreciate anyone who is interested in helping
as building monitors during basketball come 
for a meeting that night at 6:30. If you can't 
be at that meeting, but are interested in 
helping, please contact  Madeline 
at ashlandOptimistBasketball@gmail.com. 

Letitia DenHartog
ashlandoptimist.org
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